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All primary road projects that require the modification of county roads are subject to review by and 
recommendations of the County Engineer.  After the field exam of the project, a copy of the field exam 
plans should be provided to the District Engineer for review by the County Engineer.  All submittals for 
County review will be through the District Engineer.  Recommended changes affecting county roads, as 
well as any agreements between the County and DOT, should be handled by the District Engineer. 
 
At such time as project plans are completed to the ROW submittal stage, another set of plans for the 
project will be provided to the DOT District Engineer.  The plans will serve as final design, confirming our 
action on previous recommendations made by the County. 
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